
I would like to register my strong disapproval of the bill that is currently proposed to end 

Daylight Savings Time in Oregon. 

 

Besides the fact that it would put us out of synch with most of the other states in the union, I 

personally do NOT want to be forced to give up my extra hour of daylight in the evening in the 

spring and summer. I suffer from SAD, as do many people, and the hardest part of the year for 

me is winter when it gets dark so early. 

 

Rather than go back to year-round PST, I would LOVE to go to Daylight Savings Time ALL 

YEAR LONG! 

 

This is a bad bill. 

 

Carol Berger 

 


